
From: Brian Oakey
To: Janis Perry; Vic Mason
Subject: Fwd: {External}I support health & safety standards for pesticide use
Date: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 8:09:19 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Caitie Fredrickson <caitiefred@gmail.com>
Date: July 21, 2020 at 9:02:11 PM MDT
To: Brian Oakey <Brian.Oakey@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>
Subject: {External}I support health & safety standards for pesticide use
Reply-To: Caitie Fredrickson <caitiefred@gmail.com>

﻿Caitie Fredrickson
1818 E Forbes Court
La Center, WA 98629

Dear Mr Oakey,

I am writing to you today on behalf of myself and my hometown community. I
am concerned about the impact of the proposed rules regarding pesticide
regulations in the State of Idaho. The proposed rules are a threat to public health
and the safety of the workers who provide our community with food.

Please uphold the standards the previous rules enforced and allow for stronger
protections for our communities. Thank you for your time.

Signed,
Caitie Fredrickson

________________________
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